
Neonatal plan agreed?

How to convert to GA if needed intraoperatively?
[image: ]
Current analgesia?
NONE / EPIDURAL
Epidural effective?	YES / NO
Surgical risk factors for GA conversion?
Fibroids / PPH risk / previous surgery

AGREED ANAESTHETIC PLAN
· Epidural top up		[image: ]
· Spinal			[image: ]
· Planned GA		[image: ]
Outside runner will be 
TEAM DECISION REGARDING PPE
LEVEL 1 PPE			[image: ]
LEVEL 3 PPE (FFP3)	[image: ]
Personnel checklist;
Senior anaesthetist		YES / NO
Senior obstetrician		YES / NO
Senior midwife		YES / NO
Senior neonatologist	YES / NO
COVID-19 Surgical checklist - Obstetrics
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